
A Truly Wonderful Evening of Celebration at 

Boldmere PTA’s First Community Iftar 

...children bravely read out 

traditional Quran readings in 

both English and Arabic.  

We are proud to have hosted 

our community Iftar on 29th 

March. This event brought 

together Boldmere's Muslim 

fasting families and the wider 

school community  to break 

fast together and enjoy an 

evening of great food, fun and 

company.  

...successful event. Big thank 

you to all the volunteers for 

sourcing the food, decora-

tions and auction donations, 

preparing the rooms on the 

day, preparing the tables, 

serving the food and clearing 

up at the end of the night. 

Many hands make light work! 

A special thank you to infant 

school staff for organising the  

children to design and deco-

rate the beautiful Ramadan  

bunting for the event!  

Attendees had an opportunity 

to create Ramadan artwork  & 

decorations, to bid on some 

fantastic  auction prizes and 

to capture super photo mem-

ories in the 360 photo booth. 

We enjoyed listening to some 

of our very own Boldmere... 

Attendees were then invited 

to observe or partake in the 

Maghrib prayer together in 

the school hall. Daily fast was 

broken by eating dates and 

drinking water before a tasty 

curry was enjoyed by all and 

a fresh fruit salad was then 

shared on each table.  

This event was the first of it's 

kind for our PTA, but it was 

lovely for the regular team to 

be joined by many new faces, 

contributing to create such a... 

This event wouldn’t have hap-

pened without Charley Hafiz 

who suggested it and took on 

the organisation! Mr Glasgow 

said, “it was a truly magical 

evening, let this be the first of 

many Iftars to follow!” 

Thanks to all, we have raised 

almost £500 for the PTA 

which will benefit all children 

across the schools.  



         Joke of the Week 

What do you call a pig 

who does karate? 
 

A pork chop! 

 

Anonymous 

If you have a joke you’d like to share 

with us, please contact us by email  

As per ParentMails sent 

out by the school, the last 

date for ordering your 

Year 2 leavers hoodies is 

tomorrow Friday 21 April. 

Please order directly from 

Sportology using this link: 

Year 2 Leavers Hoodies 

 

Pre-Loved School Uniform  PTA Diary Dates 

  

Wednesday 24th May 

Infant School Discos -        

times TBC 
 

Thursday 25th May 

Junior School Discos -       

times TBC 
 

Friday 7th July 

Boldmere Summer Fair - to be 

held after school  

Our pop-up uniform sales at the end of term were 

very popular, therefore we are hoping to hold 

some more very soon! 

As a result, the online shop is closed temporarily 

so that we can carry out a stock check following 

the pop-up shops.  

In the meantime, if there are any specific uniform 

items you would like, please email us with the 

quantity and size you are after and we shall 

check for you. Thank you.  

        Year 2 Infant Leavers Hoodies   

Tickets for the School Discos 

will go on sale next Thursday 

27 April - watch this space! 

Please note: both the Infant & Junior school have approved 

Oxford Navy to be worn in school for PE lessons. Any other 

colours purchased are to be worn out of school only.  
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